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On Friday 13 December, we had a Christmas Party to get us all in the Christmas spirit here at Woodstock Residential Care

Homes.

There was lots of singing, laughing and dancing with the wonderful singer – Jasmine. Everyone dressed up in festive outfits and

enjoyed a delicious buffet of party food.

It was a brilliant afternoon of celebrations. Merry Christmas everyone!
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